Hello everyone,

Thank you for gathering here today! It's hard to believe that my time
here has come to an end, and although it's a bit bittersweet, I'm so
grateful for all the moments we've shared. This isn't just a farewell but
a celebration of the journey we've taken together.

Over the years, I've had the pleasure of working with a team that feels
more like a family--full of challenges, laughter, and growth. Remember
our coffee breaks filled with stories and dreams? Those moments, for me,
have been the heart of this experience.

I want to take a moment to thank each and every one of you for your
support, your smiles, and the small acts of kindness that made every day
brighter. You've all taught me so much, and I hope I've left a positive
mark here as well.

Although I'm moving on to new adventures, I carry with me the wonderful
memories we've created together. Please, let's stay in touch--my doors
(and my coffee pot) are always open!

Let's not say goodbye but rather see you later. Thank you for everything,
and let's enjoy this coffee break!

Warmly,

[Your Name]



